Please find attached an Update on Sweeping following the first few events held under the new rules
this season.

Overall there has been a very positive reaction to the changes and we are pleased with the impact
they have had. The Update does provide some guidance for your officials and players in the
situation that they become concerned that for some reason equipment they are using is no longer
conforming. This document will be released on the WCF website tomorrow unless you hear
otherwise from us, we would ask that you refrain from making the document public before then.

If you have any questions please let me know.
Kind regards,

Colin

Colin Grahamslaw

Secretary General

World Curling Federation
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